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Hodges Development Corp., on behalf of Rick Smith, requests ADR approval for the replacement of a non-illuminated
wall sign, the replacement of two internally illuminated window signs, and the replacement of an externally illuminated
panel on a freestanding sign at 211 Loudon Road in the Gateway Performance (GWP) District.
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